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DRAFT TAC Meeting Minutes

WELCOME/LCAP
Dr. Linda Adamson, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services

Dr. Adamson opened the meeting and reminded everyone that this meeting would be used as an LCAP
input session.  Dr. Adamson spoke about the LCAP background, purpose, and value of the input
sessions. TAC is a unique group to share data and provide input as teachers, as teachers are in front of
students every day. The 2023-24 school year will be year 3 of the 3-year plan.

There are 10 different LCAP input sessions scheduled for 2023 with the district's various stakeholders,
including students. The surveys will remain open for approximately two weeks.

FISCAL UPDATE
Cristina Michel, Director, Business Services

Ms. Michel provided an update on the district’s operating budget. She discussed key factors, including
declining enrollment and student attendance rates, increased operating costs, insufficient special
education funding, and the uncertainty surrounding the 2023-2024 state budget. These factors are not
unique to PYLUSD; districts throughout the county and state are dealing with these same issues.

LCAP INPUT
Dr. Linda Adamson, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services

Dr. Adamson and Dr. Shelley Spessard presented information about the LCAP (a link to the
presentation can be found here). They discussed areas of greatest progress and areas of greatest
need. The table groups worked together to review staff recommendations and had an opportunity to
provide feedback at their table as well as through surveys on Chromebooks provided.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Next Meeting:

February 22, 2023
3:45 p.m.
Board Room

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mqPU69bsj9G-bqgYJyZc9MhPDiyPwyjw/view?usp=share_link

